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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Arias, Arthur <aaarias@blm.gov>
Sent: Thursday, April 28, 2016 8:47 AM
To: Kimberly M. Wilson
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; jamos@blm.gov; David Adkins
Subject: Re: West Redlake Water Station

Good Morning We have reviewed the work plan for the  West Red Lake Water Station #1 Battery and 
approve/concur with NMOCD.  We do have stipulations we want to include tho 
First one is the berm surrounding the entire location to be raised 1' ,,,,  Second one verify berm on the South 
and East side are solid and intact with a 2' additional height included.      
 
Thank let me know when work is completed for inspection purpose .. Good Day....  
 
 
Arthur Arias 
aaarias@blm.gov 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Bureau Of Land Management,Carlsbad Field Office  
575-234-6230  Cell 575-499-3378 
 
On Tue, Apr 12, 2016 at 7:58 AM, Kimberly M. Wilson <kwilson@talonlpe.com> wrote: 

 

Good Morning, 

  

Attached please find attached the work plan for the above referenced location.  If you have any questions or 
concerns please feel free to contact me.   

  

Thank you.  Kim 

  

  

Kimberly M. Wilson 
Project Manager 
Office: 575.746.8768 
Direct: 575.616.4023 
Cell: 575.602.3826 
Fax: 575.746.8905 
Emergency: 866.742.0742 
Web: www.talonlpe.com 
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